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R. o. No. IOC? - 21 - 22. By DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT.
November 15, 2021

Submitting a communication from Dr. Toby Watson requesting permission
to place four donated pianos with winter covers on city right-of-way at
various locations in the downtown and riverfront to continue to foster

Sheboygan's placemaking strategy to activate city streets.

The Department of Public Works and the Public Works committee shall
identify the preferred locations of the pianos. The locations proposed
include:

Fountain Park Monument

Corner of N. 8"^^ Street and Wisconsin Avenue

City Green stage

434 South Pier Drive (public walkway)

900 Broughton Drive (public shelter by memorial)

501-509 N. Street

Dr. Watson would hire a piano tuner yearly to tune the pianos in the
spring. City staff would be responsible for putting on and taking off the
winter covers.
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